
 
  

Den Haag, October 8 2004 
 
 
 

Dear chairperson, esteemed colleague, 
 

 
It is with great pleasure that we take this opportunity to invite you to attend the XXXII Conference 
of the community and European affairs committees of the national parliaments of the member states 
of the European Union and of the European Parliament, COSAC.  The meeting will take place in 
the Hall of Knights in The Hague on November 22 and 23, 2004. 

 
Enclosed, you will find a draft programme for the conference as well as registration forms.  It 
would be greatly appreciated if you could return the latter before October 20.  

 
On Sunday evening November 21, preceding the conference, there will be an informal social 
programme in Amsterdam. Transport between The Hague and Amsterdam will be provided, buses 
will take you from your hotels to the programme location between 15:30 and 16:30 hours.  We 
kindly request you to indicate whether or not you wish to participate in this programme.   
 
We look forward to welcoming you in The Hague in November  
and remain, 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
René van der Linden     Sharon Dijksma   
Chairman of the standing committee    Chairperson of the standing committee 
on European Affairs of the     on European Affairs of the House of  
Senate of the States General    Representatives of the States General 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 


